
Dear Requester 
 

Thank you for your request for information.  
 

I am pleased to be able to provide the following information response to your questions asked:  

 

 How many members of staff work as press officers in each of 2016-17 (20) 2017-18 (20) and 

2018-19 (13) ? This is including media and digital.  

There are only four dedicated staff members (this includes senior media officers, digital officers and 
media relations officers) 

 

The Council communications and marketing team has recently undergone a restructure including a 
reduction in media and marketing roles and there are no roles within the team that are exclusively 

relating to media/press officer. The term press officer is not used within the team. 
 

 How much was spent on speeches and presentations with outside bodies in each of 2016-17, 2017-

18 and 2018-19? 

We do not have any records that indicate external agencies have been used for speeches or 
presentations 

 
I hope that you find this information to be helpful, however if you are unhappy with the way in which 

your request has been handled, then please email us at foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the reference 
NCC-039166-19 and we will be happy to review your request 

 

With kind regards 
 

Complaints, Information and Mediation Officer 
Nottinghamshire County Council 

 


